
Welcome to our March Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct, The QCCP project is changing as each week 
passes. Whilst members of the public cant see beyond the hoarding, progress inside is increasing each day with the offices 
and meeting rooms taking shape nicely. Read below for further updates to the QCCP project 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 6th March 2023

What’s happening in construction?

Internally of the building its all systems go with glazed 
partition framing and joinery being installed on the upper 
levels, this now opens up the floor for the floor finishes 
and final fit offs to be completed to these areas. The final 
ground floor podium deck is being poured in the coming 
days, this is a great milestone for the team as it means the 
team can push on with the common areas once 
completed. 

Construction Activities
March 2023
/ Ground Floor Final Slab FRP
/ Façade Close out 
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Structural Steel Installation close out
/ Level 3 roof top garden works 
/ Q Link Construction Works 

April 2023
/ Façade Close out 
/ Ground Floor Final Slab FRP
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Level 3 roof top garden works 
/ Q Link Construction Works
/ GF Podium Landscaping and Carpark Works 

Community Impacting Activities
February 2023
/ Crawford Street Hoarding Relocation 
/ Q Theatre Entry Hoarding Installation 
/ Q Theatre and Bicentennial Hall Power Change Over

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 
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